Spratley Bands
339 Woodland Rd.
Hampton, VA, 23669
Band Phone: 850-5038
School Office: 850-5032
mbigelow@hampton.k12.va.us
October 30th, 2018

Dear 8th grade parents and students,

The winter concert is Tuesday December 4th at 6:30 pm! Students will need to report by 6 pm. The attire for students is blue Spratley band polo, black pants, and black shoes. If you do not have the proper attire you will not be performing at the concert. 

There will be two after school rehearsals for the concert:

Thursday November 15th 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Wednesday November 28th 

Both rehearsals will be from 4:15-5:15. I understand that peoples’ schedules are busy, but these will be the only times that both classes will be able to meet at once. Both of these rehearsals are mandatory. If you do not show up you will have to do extra work in order to make up for the missed rehearsal.  

Thank you and I hope to see everyone at the concert!!

Sincerely,

Michael E. Bigelow Jr.

Director of Bands
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